


OR2016-011 Supp No. 3 

 
 
August 9, 2016 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 
Salem, Oregon 97302-1166 
 
RE:  Advice No. 2130 Supplement No. 3 Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC submitted a filing notice for revisions to the Exchange and 
Network Services Tariff, Section 5, pursuant to the Price Plan under ORS 759.255 on July 20, 2016.   
  
The original letter inadvertently included a reference to a service that was not applicable with this filing. 
 
Please disregard the following sentence “In addition, the month to month and 2 year term option will no 
longer be available to new Core Connect customers.”  
 
CenturyLink apologizes for any confusion this may have caused and respectfully requests that the 
original date of August 20, 2016 be retained. 
 
Consideration and timely approval of this change is respectfully requested.  Please contact me if you 
have any questions regarding this filing at tina.manning@centurylink.com or 318-855-0134. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tina Manning 
 
Attachments 
 
cc:  Phil Grate, CenturyLink 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TINA MANNING 
Regulatory Operations Analyst 
100 CenturyLink Drive 
Monroe, Louisiana 71203 
318-855-0134 
tina.manning@centurylink.com 
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